
Year 14 Formal 2018 

A couple of days ago the year 14 girls celebrated the friendships and bonds 

created at this school, at the formal in Carrick-on-Shannon, Co. Leitrim. 

The formal took place on the 9th of November, with various dresses and suits 

on show. The night consisted of laughter, friendships and plenty of dancing. 

The night went extremely smoothly with the help of the very generous Hotel 

and the year group itself who together enjoyed maybe one of the last nights 

out together. 

 

  -Megan McDaid, Formal Committee 

Member.


